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5th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been brought to my attention that some of the behaviour in the park before 

school is not always appropriate or safe. As a school, we want to ensure that all children 

have a positive and settled start to the day, but some of the reported behaviours are 

not supporting this and could lead to children getting hurt.  

We fully understand that many parents and carers are keen to foster independence in 

their children, and we appreciate the trust you place in them. However, we ask for your 

support in reinforcing expectations around safe and respectful behaviour before school. 

Ensuring that children arrive at school in the right mindset will help them engage 

positively in their learning. If your child is meeting friends there before school, we ask 

that you check in with them about how they are spending this time and encourage them 

to make positive choices. 

Thank you for your support in helping us maintain a safe and respectful school 

community. If you have any concerns or would like to discuss this further, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Regards  

Daniel Webster  

Headteacher 

Barrs Court Primary School  

 


